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SEAC YMG assisted Hilti in promoting the Denver Anchor Conference. Approximately 65 people 
attended this event, including 10 young members. This event was geared toward engineers, 
contractors, and inspectors, to bring a new perspective of combining code, education, and hands 
on training. It was a half day educational event with hands-on learning opportunities for attendee’s. 
The conference presented code changes for adhesive anchors before hands-on sessions allowed 
attendees to install various adhesive anchors. The program emphasized the importance of proper 
installer and inspector training by showing how improper field installation reduces load capacities. 
This was a great opportunity for engineers to gain first hand experience in anchor installation, 
which will aid in the development of more workable details.
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